

EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA U.S. NAVY EUROPEAN RESEARCH CONTRACTS PROGRAM of Engineeries

OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH, BRANCH OFFICE KEYSIGN HOUSE, 429 OXFORD STREET LONDON, W. 1 ENGLAND

ONDON, W. 1 ENGLAND Telephone: GROsvenor 8891

In Reply Refer to:

0936

120:JER:acb 3920/1 28 SEP 1965

Professor F. Sunyer Balaguer Mas Batlle Vilajoan (Pontos) Por Figueras (Prov. Gerona) Spain

Dear Professor Balaguer:

Thank you very much for your letter of 22 September and for the six copies of your renewal proposal. Four of these have been forwarded to Dr. Bram and two retained for our use.

I will let you know when further word is received from the Office of Naval Research Washington.

Yours truly,

JOHN E. RAYMOND Commander, USN

Director